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Shelburne Legion News

	Here we are at the end of June, where does the time go?

Thank you to Dave McIntyre for planning a Legion bus hop, unfortunately some of the branches were not prepared for us, but we

had a fantastic time and were able to visit 4 in our zone.  Big shout out to Fred Brown the President of Everett for adding his branch

to our tour and Tim the driver from Stock Transport for keeping us on time and safe.

Our Veterans enjoyed their day fishing at The Angler's and Hunter's club last Sunday, thank you to all the Volunteers that helped

make this a special day for them.

Come join us in wishing Head Bar Stewart Kim Ricci a Happy Birthday on Friday June 28th for Red Friday Wings, the Pedestrian

will be entertaining.

Sunday July 1st we will be open holiday hours and encourage everyone to head to Fiddle Park for the festivities that the Town of

Shelburne is hosting.

Sunday July 8th is our monthly breakfast from 9am - 12pm.

Tuesday June 25th is our last General Meeting until September, meeting starts at 7:30pm.

The temperatures are rising this week, if you need a place to beat the heat, come visit us in our Air Conditioned lounge.

If there are any students that wish to get their 40 hours of community service taken care of this summer please contact the branch at

519- 925-3800.

Bingo is still a go on July 2nd, come on out and try your luck at the $1,000.00 jackpot.  Thank you to all of the Bingo volunteers,

Job well done everyone.

Happy Canada Day! Have a fun and safe weekend.
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